St. Patrick's Catholic Primary School

A National Support School

Todholes Road, Cleator Moor, Cumbria, CA25 5DG
Phone 01946 810 513 Fax 01946 810 515
www.st-patricks-cleatormoor.cumbria.sch.uk
admin@st-patricks-cleatormoor.cumbria.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Miss G Wilkinson MA BA (QTS) NPQH

Dear Parents,







We have decided that over the summer we will be taking part in Team GB and Paralympics GB's virtual Travel to Tokyo challenge and we're encouraging all our families to get involved!

We would like to help Father Paul and our Church, to raise funds for a new camera system to enable him to continue to share mass with our community, so we are making our challenge a sponsored one!

We will create year group teams and are inviting you to enter a competition to choose your own year groups team name and flag. There would be a £1.50 entry fee. You can then keep track of your team's progress on our School Dashboard.

All you have to do is log the activities you complete to your team and remember to keep active! If you then sign up to the weekly newsletter, this will allow you to receive goal reminders and activity ideas, get inspiration from other teams, be entered into prize draws and more.

To support the sponsorship element of the challenge we have created a passport that will take you on a trip around the world to reach Tokyo. You can get sponsors for how many legs you complete, how many miles you travel or for the whole challenge. Each leg will suggest various activities for you to complete and will earn you activity time for you to log for your team.

The team who have travelled the most miles at the end of the challenge will receive a special treat in school when we return on September!











You can get started by trying some fun Travel to Tokyo activity ideas. All the physical activity your family does each day will count towards your team goals. You don't need lots of equipment or space you could be playing in the park or having a dance off to your favourite song - if it gets your heart pumping, it all counts! Keep an eye out for bonus activities for extra miles for your team.

Please send us any photos and videos of you and your family getting active, so we can share which each other how we're doing! You can send these to us on our school home learning email address.

Attached to this letter is a blank design for your team flag and team name, your passport and a sponsor sheet.

If you would like to collect a pack from school these will be available from the main reception area from Tuesday 7^{th} July. Just pop your £1.50 entry fee in the collection box and help yourself to a sponsorship pack.

Closing date for all team name and flag entries will be Monday 13th July.

We hope you have lots of fun during this summer and look forward to seeing all of your exciting journey's to Tokyo.

Yours Sincerely

All the St Patrick's Staff









